
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 3/17/2014 2:59:04 PM 
To: jmk@cpuc.ca.gov (jmk@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: GHG Procurement for Natural Gas Utilities 

Jennifer, 

Thanks for your voice message. I wanted to discuss procedural options for addressing PG&E's 
GHG procurement advice filing (4331-E) and GHG cost recovery application (A. 13-09-015) in 
light of the new GHG OIR issued last Thursday (R. 14-03-003). I'm attaching the public 
version of the advice letter requesting amendments to our existing GHG procurement plan for 
your reference. 

I will reach out to your assistant to schedule a time for us to chat by phone. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

SB GT&S 0765264 
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